EPUS Report for November 2009

1. EPUS has shelved review of the Course Forgiveness Policy since Boulder is doing the same. Consistency across the System was the main reason EPUS was asked to take up the issue in the first place; proceeding on our own at this point would thwart efforts at consistency,

2. We are continuing to work on the Academic Ethics Code and will likely bring a draft to the RFA before the end of the semester.

3. At our next meeting we will review the Administrative Policy Statements on Roles and Responsibilities of Department Chairs and on Adopting Standards for the Intercampus Transfer of Students Among the Three General Campuses.

4. We will also review and adapt the Faculty Report of Professional Activities (FRPA) as a replacement for the Annual Scholarly Report.

